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All current Local Marine Notices are available on our website: Local Marine Notices 
Port Hedland Harbour Master Team | Phone: (08) 9173 9030 | Email: ph.hmteam@pilbaraports.com.au 

Mariners and other port users are requested to notify the Harbour Master on the discovery of new or suspected 
dangers to navigation within the port. 
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Annual Hydrographic Survey Port of Port Hedland 
Number: PH 05/25 Date Issued: 28/02/2025 

 

Date of Effect: 7 March 2025  

Details: Annual Hydrographic Survey Port of Port Hedland  

Former Notice: N/A  

Charts & Publications: AUS53  

Further Notice: N/A  

Attachment: Port of Port Hedland port limits chart PH-121-009  

Mariners and port users are advised the annual hydrographic survey is scheduled to 
commence on 07 March 2025, with expected completion on 20 March 2025. 

The survey operations will extend from Lumsden Point to Beacons C1 / C2.  This will 
incorporate the Inner Harbour, the complete Navigation Channel, and the area used for  
Channel Entry at Beacons 30/31.  

The vessel “PURIYA” will conduct the survey works for the above mentioned time frame. 

The vessel “PURIYA” will maintain a watch on VHF channel 12 and 16 and will display the 
appropriate lights and shapes as required by the COLREGS.  

All incidents shall be reported to the PH VTS on VHF 12 or 16 or by calling 08 9173 9030 as 
soon as practicable. 

Mariners should exercise caution when navigating in the vicinity of the surveying vessel. 

Any questions or feedback regarding this Local Marine Notice should be addressed to the 
Port Hedland Harbour Master Team. 

Thank you.  

 

 
Behrouz Daei Zadeh 
Harbour Master East (Port Hedland) 
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